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Because diversity, equity and inclusion are fundamental to the AMC culture and critical to the 

company’s success, we are committed to having a Board of Directors reflective of those values.  

In furtherance of this commitment, the Nominating and Corporate Governance Committee will 

ensure that the list of candidates to be considered for nomination to open Board seats include 

candidates with diversity of race, ethnicity, and gender.  Further, consultants engaged to assist in 

searches will be instructed to include such candidates in their submissions. 

 


